
Conservation  group  nabs
Nev.’s iconic ‘Hilton ranch’
By Benjamin Spillman, Reno Gazette-Journal

The remote desert ranch that for decades provided a scenic
backdrop  for  flights  by  some  of  the  world’s  most  daring
aviators is under new ownership.

The  Flying  M  Ranch,  located  northwest  of  Hawthorne,  sold
earlier  this  summer  to  the  National  Fish  and  Wildlife
Foundation  for  $19.4  million.

The deal is part of an effort to direct more water to the
Walker River so it can flow into the beleaguered Walker Lake
near Hawthorne as part of an environmental recovery project.

Read the whole story
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